
We’re making major improvements to 
the railway between Barnes, Windsor & 
Eton Riverside, and Virginia Water with 

replacement bus services running.  
So, be in the know before you go.

CHECK BEFORE YOU TRAVEL 
nationalrail.co.uk/August

Getting a train 
this August and
September?
SERVICE CHANGES:  
21 August to 1 September


